
 
People’s Television Network, Inc 

Broadcast Complex, Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 1100 
Telephone No. 3453-1097 /www.ptv.ph 

 
BID BULLETIN NO. 1 

26 August  2020 
 

Rebid of the Provision of Security Services of People’s Television Network, Inc. (PTNI)  
Manila Office and its Provincial Station 

ITB NO. 2020-0019 
 

In response to a query, this Addendum is issued to modify or amend the bidding documents. This shall form an                    
integral part of the bidding documents. 
 

QUERIES RESPONSE 

Are those bidders who have participated in the last bid 
opening still required to pay the Bidding Fee? or not 
anymore? 

Bidders from the previous bidding are still required to 
buy bidding documents. 

Is there a minimum limit for the percentage of the 
Agency Fee? 

The minimum limit for the percentage of the Agency Fee 
is 20% under Section 4 of DOLE DO No. 150-16 of the 
total contract cost for Service Agreement for security 
services,​.  

 

Other important reminders: 

 

- Bidders may have one (1) representative to attend physically during the Bid Opening, given that he/she will                 

present a ​Barangay Health Emergency Response Team (BHERT) Certificate and a ​Rapid Diagnostic Test result               

from within the last 48 hours before the date of Opening of Bids. Bidders may also participate virtually and                   

watch the activity through videoconferencing via Zoom. (see details below) 

 

Meeting ID:​ 839 5368 4651 

Password: ​2020-0019 

 

- Interested Bidders are encouraged to purchase Bidding Documents through PTNI’s Bank Account (Land             

Bank of the Philippines) 

 

Account Name: ​PTNI 

Account Number: ​3212100497 

 
Note: Please contact the BAC Secretariat through email at ​ptnibac2015@gmail.com or call 09567384521 - Claress or                

09455673101 - Gel (please send us a message before call) 

 

For further guidance and information of all concerned. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 
JASON SHAHEER H. SALENDAB 
Chairperson 
Bids and Awards Committee 
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